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Duke Power Company
jATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ACTION - MCGUIRE NUCLEAR STATION
UNITS 1 AND 2 DOCKET NOS. 50-369 AND 50-370

This letter refers to the telephone conversation on November 1, 1985, between
Mr. H. C. Dance of this office and Mr. R. L. Gill of Duke Power Company
concerning control room ventilation system filter testing.

With regard to the matters discussed, it is our understanding that you will
conduct an air-aerosol mixing uniformity test for the control room area
ver.tilation filter systems by November 8, 1985. The tests will be conducted in
ccordance with ANSI 510-1975.

If your understanding of our discussion is different from that stated above,
please inform this office immediately.

Sincerely,

C.

W J. Nelson Grace
U Regional Administrator

CAL No. 50-369, 50-370/85-02

cc: vT. L. McConnell, Station Manager

bec: 4RCResidentInspector
4. Hood, NRR
-State of North Carolina
Document Control Desk
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